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Online games are social 

activities, and most 
have features that allow 

children to chat with 
others whilst they play.  

 
For information about 

the positives of gaming, 
the risks of in-game 

chat and measures you 
can take to help protect 

them, watch this short 
video: In-game chat: a 

guide for parents and 
carers . 
 

 

The PEGI (Pan European 

Game Information) 
rating system can be a 

useful tool to help you 
decide what online 

games are appropriate 
for your child.  

 
For more information on 

the PEGI system and 
other factors to consider 

before deciding what’s 
suitable, read Gaming: 

what's appropriate for 
your child  

 

 

Gaming is popular with 

both children and adults 
and can help to cure 

that lockdown boredom! 
If your child is gaming, 

you may have some 
questions about how to 

keep them safer. If so, 
check out - gaming: 

what parents need to 
know.  
 

For a guide on the apps, 
sites and games your 

child might enjoy, visit: 
Net Aware. 
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Welcome to the second online safety newsletter. Technology is hugely valuable for 

education, as well as a way to keep in touch with friends and family. However it’s 
important we all consider how we can support children’s online safety. Each 

newsletter will provide parents & carers with some information about what your child 
may enjoy online and what you can do to help keep them safer:  

Online Gaming 

Steps you can take to help keep your child safer online 

Make sure they know where to go for support: Remind your child they can always speak 
to you or an adult they trust if anything happens online that makes them feel worried or 

upset. For a breakdown of report services, visit: Supporting your child with reporting 
unwanted content online 

 
Take a look at Thinkuknow: Thinkuknow is the national online safety education programme 
from the National Crime Agency. Thinkuknow offers learning activities, advice and support for 

children and young people aged 4-18 and their families. The Jessie & Friends animations for 4 
to 7s will help you start a conversation about online safety and for 8-10’s, there’s the Play 

Like Share animations and the Band Runner game and advice website .  
 

Help your child identify trusted adults who can help them if they are worried: This 
includes you and other adults at home, as well as adults from wider family, school or other 

support services who they are able to contact at this time. Encourage them to draw a picture 
or write a list of their trusted adults.  
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